
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

The Virginia Department of Transportation (“VDOT”) and the Pittsylvania Board of 

Supervisors, in accordance with Virginia Code § 33.2-331, 1950, as amended, will 

conduct a Joint Public Hearing in the Board Meeting Room, 39 Bank Street SE, 

Chatham, Virginia 24531, at 7:00pm, on Tuesday, May 21, 2024.  The purpose of said 

Public Hearing is to receive public comment on the proposed Secondary Six (6)-Year 

Plan for Fiscal Years 2025/26 - 2029/30 (“Plan”).  During normal business hours, a copy 

of the proposed Plan may be reviewed in VDOT’s Halifax Residency Office, 5211 

Halifax Road, Halifax, U.S. Highway 501, Halifax, Virginia 24558, or at the Pittsylvania 

County Administration Building, 1 Center Street, Chatham, Virginia 24531, or on the 

County’s website at www.pittsylvaniacountyva.gov.  All projects in the Plan that are 

eligible for federal funds will be included in the Statewide Transportation Improvement 

Program, which documents how the Commonwealth of Virginia will obligate future 

federal transportation funds. 

 

http://www.pittsylvaniacountyva.gov/



